
June 20, 2017 meeting called to order at 7:35 p.m.  In attendance, John Shaw, Steve 

Gagne, John Kelsey, Ginny Curtis, Art Pichette, Brigette O’Riordan, Bob Turner, Cindy 

Turner, Bill McCloud. 

Motion to accept minutes from May 16, 2017 were approved.  

Tom Martin from the Board of Health spoke about his concerns about the water supply.  

We do not have an aquifer recharge within our current bylaws.  Tom would like the 

bylaw to address quality and quantity.  He also put together a list for us to go through.  

John suggested we all look through the list and write down any questions or 

suggestions.  Then we can get suggestions from Larry on definitions we have no idea 

on.  (ex. Solar, tiny house, etc.) 

John said he wrote to the Assessor’s to get an idea on frontage vs acreage.  The 

committee also discussed signoff procedures for building permits.  Discussed proper 

procedures and which boards to go to in what order. 

For the next meeting, we will all look at forms that were received from other Towns and 

look over Board of Health definitions. Next month the committee will meet with Larry to 

go over table of uses. 

Next meeting will be July 18 at 7:30 p.m.  Meeting adjourned at 9:03 p.m. 

 

 


